
    

 

Dear participant of the ATEE 2018 annual Conference  

The organizing committee of the ATEE 2018 annual Conference “A Future for All – Teaching for a 

Sustainable Society” would like to sincerely thank you for your contribution. The conference could 

not have been realized without the vital contribution of those participants who presented research 

papers in parallel network sessions or poster exhibition. Your participation was invaluable to us and 

to the conference as a whole.  

Hereby we would like to invite you to publish your full papers in a) a book or b) in the conference 

proceeding or c) Article in European Journal of Teacher Education (EJTE).  

Please choose one of the following options: 

a) Invitation to get published in the book. The keynote speakers during the conference prof. 

Vinayagum Chinapah, prof. Milena Dragicevic Šešić and prof. Arjen Wals will contribute with 

a full paper related to their keynote speeches. Two keynote speakers, prof. Vinayagum 

Chinapah and prof. Milena Dragicevic Šešić, will also collaborate as co-editors. Please send an 

email to atee18org@hig.se by 23rd  November 2018. We will contact you with further 

information and time schedule at the beginning of December 

 

b) Invitation to get published in Conference proceedings. The paper will be double-blind peer 

reviewed by members of the Academic Committee. In case of a positive review, the paper will be 

published in the conference proceedings. Full papers may be reports of empirical research conducted 

by the author(s) or discussions of current issues on international interest in relation to teacher 

education.  

The proposal for a full paper must be written in English and include the following: Title, Author(s) 

name, University, Country Research topic/aim; Theoretical framework; Methodological design; 

Conclusions/findings; Relevance to international educational research. 

Abstract: max. 200 Words, keywords 3-5. Word-Count: max. 7000 words. Times New Roman 12 

The paper will be double-blind reviewed by the Academic Committee. In case of a positive Review 

result the paper will be published in the Conference proceedings. The Conference proceedings will be 

sent for evaluation to be considered for inclusion to the Conference Proceedings Citation Index 

(CPCI), which is an integrated part of the Web of Science database maintained by Thompson Reuters 

and Scopus.The conference proceedings will be sent for evaluation to be considered for inclusion 

into the Conference Proceedings Citation Index (CPCI), which is an integrated part of the Web of 

Science database maintained by Thomson Reuters. Please send the full paper to atee18org@hig.se 

by 15th December 2018, and highlight Conference Proceedings in the subject. 



c) Invitation to submit to the European Journal of Teacher Education (EJTE). For more information 

and guidance on how to submit, please see www.tandfonline.com/cete.  Please note that your paper 

will not be included in the conference proceedings/book. 

Kind regards 

Dr. Annika Elm 

Chair organising committee 

ATEE Annual Conference 2018 

University of Gävle 

Sweden 

 

 


